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‘The Most Reverend Matthew F. Brady, D.D.
Bishop of Manchester

657 River Road

Manchester, New Hampshire

Dear Bishop Brady:

¢

Enclosed is the correspondence
regarding Father Sullivan which I found very enlightening.
I had thought his trouble was with women; those who
fiddle around with the young never seem to .be cured.

Knowing Father Fitzgerald, I would have.
great confidence in his opinion, and was struck with the
anomaly of men who normally would be in prison having
the care of souls.

In any case, I had no idea of his
staying in Vermont, so close to his previous troubles,
but of letting Pather Dufault try to give him a start.
Obviously that is not wise in this case.

I hope to see you in Boston on November
ninth if not before. God bless you and all your works.

Fraternally in Christ,
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